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I ask that you strongly consider that the outer east Portland area has been neglected, has been the
dumping ground, and is under represented. We are taken advantage of by the city and ignored for
safety protocols. We have not been consulted in the numerous inadequate and pitiful changes that
have been made. It is a low income area with many socioeconomic, racial, and gang issues. We need
extensive assistance, NOT being the area that houses even more homeless issues. Our
neighborhoods and parks are already unsafe and dirty. 
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